
 
 
 

MEMO 
 

To: Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools Board Members  
Natalia Wiita, President 

From: Angelina Cunning, Director of Operations 
Date: February 2025 
Re: New Contracts 
 
 
NEW Contracts:  
Publishing Concepts LP (PCI) Agreement 
The Foundation for Lincoln Public Schools has entered into a services agreement with Publishing Concepts LP (PCI) to 
produce an Alumni Directory for the Lincoln Public Schools district. This partnership provides a mutual benefit: PCI 
updates the Foundation’s alumni database at no cost, donates $1,000 to the Foundation, and supplies 25 copies of the 
published directory. No alumni records are sold to external parties. The project is scheduled to launch in April 2026. 
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